SUBSTANTIAL DAMAGE ESTIMATE
Appeal

Date: 04/01/2025

EVAN & LINDA SOILEAU
16107 GULF Boulevard
REDINGTON BEACH, Florida 33708

PIN# 05-31-15-73891-001-0010

Dear Property Owner:

Your appeal has been processed and your property located at 16107 GULF Boulevard has been
determined to be Not Substantially Damaged.

You must contact the Building Department to start the permitting process by April 9, 2025. Permits are
required, and failure to obtain a required permit is a violation of state law. Restoration work — beyond
emergency work — that is done before a permit is issued will not be approved and must be removed. We
regret your loss and the damage you have experienced, and our entire staff will do our best to help you
through the permitting process.

The Towns of Redington Beach and Redington Shores participate in the National Flood Insurance
Program. Failing to enforce floodplain damage requirements can jeopardize the community discount and
participation in the program losing eligibility for flood insurance, disaster assistance and federally backed
loans and grants for all our citizens.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance.

Respectfully,
p=lr —7

Robert Peebles
Building Official
Redington Beach, Redington Shores




